
 Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 
VPK News 

 
Feb. 12 – Feb. 16; Week #24 

 
Theme:  Where We Live 
Introductions: Yy & Zz, Heart & Hexagon 
Bits:   Presidents 
Manners:  Pick up After Yourself & Say Excuse Me 
Vocabulary:  Yelp & Zany 
 
Language: This week in Language, we will discuss “Where we live”.  We will have 
fun singing the Florida alphabet.  We will learn about our state bird and flower.  In addition  
we will learn our address and phone number.  We will continue to review our letters and 
phonic sounds and also introduce letters Yy and Zz along with their phonic sounds. 
 
Craft & Writing: This week in Craft & Writing, the children will continue to print and trace their first 
and last name.  We will introduce the letters Yy and Zz and heart and hexagon.  On Valentine’s day 
we will create thumbprint love bug mason jars.  The children will also strengthen their fine motor 
skills using scissor cutting.  We will end the week with valentine crafts.   
 
Concept: This week in Concept, we will play a “find and see” game as we learn about the sense of 
sight and learn how to use a magnifying glass.  A valentine measuring activity will be added to our 
number shelf and an alphabet mailbox activity will be added to our letter shelf.  The children will 
build a bridge with duplo blocks as we talk about the canals in Cape Coral.  We will also have fun 
with estimating, telling time, and using our tactile bag. 
 
Motor: This week in Motor, we will be playing and doing activities to help strengthen our following 
direction skills as well free play throughout the week. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
Feb. 14  Valentine’s Day Parties 
Feb. 15  Open Registration to the Public 
Feb. 19  Presidents Day 
Feb. 19-20  NO VPK 
 
 
REMINDER:  As an effort to keep our room as germ free as possible, PLEASE be sure to wash your 
child’s hands when coming into school.  Please remember to send your child to school in closed toe 
shoes to help prevent accidents on the playground. Thank you! 
 
PLEASE BE SURE YOU ARE CHECKING YOUR CHILD’S FILE DAILY!! 
 
Have a great week! 
Mrs. Michele, Mrs. Schronda, Mrs. Karen & Ms. Jamie  
 
You can find the newsletter on our website:  
bobbienoonans.com 


